Information from the Learning Consultant - February 2018

ACT

JUNIORS

For those that have been approved by ACT to take the test at
Ursuline with accommodations: the February ACT will be proctored
on February 10 and 11. Details regarding the test have been emailed
to you.

The next Special ACT with Extended Time Testing at Ursuline will be
on April 14 and 15, 2018. The deadline to register for this testing
date is March 9.

For those who would like to apply for accommodations, you must
have current documentation of a diagnosed disability (within the last
three years) on file. Here is a link to my website which explains the
process: Applying for Accommodations on the ACT

College Fair

The 13th Annual College Opportunities Fair for LD & ADHD Students,
sponsored by Churchil’'s Community Outreach Program on, will be
held on February 26, 2018 from 6-8 pm.

College and university representatives will be available to speak
about services and support for LD & ADHD students. Each
representative will be available for small group Q & A about their
specific school and programs. Contact: mbrotherton@churchillstl.org.

The fair will be held at Churchill Center and School, 1201 Municipal
Center Drive, Town and Country, MO 63131


https://sites.google.com/a/ursulinestl.org/ursuline-academy-learning-consultant/home/testing-accommodations-at-ua/testing-programs
mailto:mbrotherton@churchillstl.org

